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We oppose the 4% tire tax and ask that you please do the same.  This tax from a 

senior citizen standpoint is yet another burden to our limited income adding additional 

stress to our financial burdens.  Tires are a necessity for safety getting us to and from 

doctor appointments and grocery stores.  This would be yet another burden to our 

limited income.With the increase of tire prices this would be a significant amount of 

money. I feel this tax would encourage people to purchase tires in other states and 

take away income from local businesses,   Please do not pass this bill.  Thank you in 

advance. 

 

Robert and Deborah Stumpf 


